
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

What a term!  Jam-packed and full of fun! 

Thank you all for your support this term.   

 

Facebook 

Follow our school Facebook page for 

updates on free things to do in our local 

area during the summer holidays.  We will 

share anything we find! 

 

Photography Competition 

Mr Smith posted on Class Dojo about a 

photography competition that we are 

holding in school. We hope everyone will be 

able to take part.  Check the whole school 

dojo page for the details.   

 

FOSMs 

I would like to say a huge, HUGE thank you 

to our fabulous FOSMs team.  What a force 

they have been this year and the fundraising 

for school has been phenomenal.  Thank 

you so much for supporting them too.  It 

makes such a difference for what we are 

able to provide for our young children in 

school.   

 

 

Thank you! 

A huge thank you to Graham Young for the 

free ice creams when Key Stage 2 have 

been down at the beach this week.  We 

really appreciate your generosity.  

 

Uniform 

Just a reminder about our uniform policy 

ahead of starting back in September. For 

details on what children need for 

September, please visit our website: 

https://stmartinscofeprimaryschool.co.uk/w3/

uniform.php 

Our pre-loved selection will be available on 

the training day in September for any last 

minute uniform.  

 

Finally, we wish our Year 6 lots of love and 

luck as they move onto their secondary 

schools.  Wishing Mr Gavin, Miss Jackson 

and Miss Carter lots of love and luck too as 

they move onto their new schools.   

 

Have a wonderful summer holiday everyone. 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 

5th September.   

With warm wishes and blessings, 

Mrs Barber 

Headteacher 
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